
      608 Whitney Avenue, New Haven CT 06511   203-562-4410

    E-mail: newhavenuu@sbcglobal.net   Website: uunewhaven.org
January  Worship Services: Sunday at 10:30 a.m.

Child Care provided
January 1: “A New Year Comes. Welcome Here!” Enjoy songs and stories associated with the New Year in a candle-lighting service with time for private holiday reflections as we listen to live and recorded music.  Paul and Julia Raspe will lead us in this tradition between Christmas and the New Year.  Paul and Julia have designed and hand-crafted yet another ornament for you to take home. Julia and Paul Raspe, coordinators TC \l1 ".
January 8: "Life-Time." Reflections on the temporal dimensions of our lives. Coordinated by Mark Mitsock.
January 15: "Martin Luther King, Jr., Memorial Service." Coordinated by Terri Stephens.

January 22: "Open Poetry Service" Bring your favorite poem or music to share. Coordinated by Elizabeth Neuse.

January 29: "Her Flame Is Still Burning: Brigid's Continuing Relevance to Our Society." The once and future goddess and Christian saint has a role to play in our realization of the Generative Community.  Coordinated by CUUPS.
CALENDAR OF OTHER FUUS EVENTS:       TC \l3 "
Wednesday, Jan. 3, 7:30 p.m.  Worship Committee meeting, planning services for the winter. Submit suggestions to the committee: Steve, Francis, Gaianne, Sheila, Elizabeth, Mark and Fred.

Tuesday, Jan. 9, 7:30 p.m. Buddhist Dharma Group.  All are welcome!

Wednesday, Jan. 10, 7:30 p.m.  Board of Trustees  meeting, conducting the business of the society.

Wednesday, Jan. 17, 7:30 p.m.: CUUPs (Coven of UU Pagans) meeting.  Contact Francis (203-562-0672) or Gaianne (203-563-4410) for more info.
Wednesday, Jan. 25, 7:30 p.m.: Thinking the Sacred Earth meeting. Contact Mark Mitsock for readings and topics: 203-878-1687.
Tuesday, Jan. 31, 7:30 p.m. Ultimate Tuesday Drumming at the Meetinghouse.  All ages, all acoustic instruments welcome.  Contact Steve Hall 203-288-0303 or Gaianne Jenkins 203-562-4410 for details.
COMMUNITY EVENTS
Saturday, Dec. 31, 10 a.m. Walk, Noon Potluck. Join us for a post-solstice walk at 10 a.m. and/or potluck at noon. We gather promptly at 10 a.m. at 608 Whitney Ave., drop off food, and walk to one of New Haven's traditional sacred sites. This will be a relatively short walk. People can also just join us for the end of the year luncheon potluck. http://newhavenbioregionalgroup.org/ 
Monday, Jan. 2, 6 p.m. Reclaiming the Prophetic Voice again marks the cost of the continuing wars in Iraq and Afghanistan by placing the Dec. stone on the Memorial Cairn at the intersection of Broadway, Elm and Park streets, inscribed with the Dec. death total of US military personnel and the approximate numbers of Iraqi and Afghani civilians killed. A public reminder that the wars are not over. 
Mon., Jan. 9, Full Moon Walk at Sandy Point, 6 p.m. 5:30 p.m. meet at  608 Whitney Ave., for a carpool ride to Sandy Point. Or meet 6 p.m. in Captain's Galley parking lot, 19 Beach Street, West Haven  Info: http://newhavenbioregionalgroup.org/
Saturday, Jan. 14, 6 p.m. Potluck; 7 p.m. Movie, Seed Exchange.  The movie Ciclovida follows a group of subsistence farmers as they traverse the South American continent by bicycle on a mission to rescue natural seeds. Bring seeds you have saved for a seed exchange. FUUS, 608 Whitney Ave. Info: http://newhavenbioregionalgroup.org/ 
INTERESTED IN MEMBERSHIP?  Newcomers interested in joining the socir\etyshould please contact Bob Stephens, Gaianne Jenkins or Sheila Brent so they can schedule a series of talks which qualify you for membership. They plan to have a series in February.
The HOUSE AND GARDEN COMMITTEE has reconvened since Theresa resigned as Coordinator. It is composed of Mark Mitsock, Steve Hall, Elizabeth Neuse and Anne Cherry. Will Lettick is also a member, but due to his accident and the severity of his injuries, the committee needs to find a temporary replacement. The Committee is charged with the aesthetic appearance of the building and grounds. It plans to switch the office and the library, which should provide more room for meetings in the library (the former office). The committee will keep you posted!
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Happy New Year!
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